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21st February 2024 

Dear Families of Year 5,   

As part of our topic, ‘Clash of the Titans’, we have decided to hold a Greek-themed day to allow the 

children to fully immerse themselves in our curriculum learning. This themed day will be held on 

Thursday 14th March. On this day, the children will be looking further into the life of Ancient 

Greeks in multiple ways.  

We have also planned to do a number of other Greek themed tasks such as our own mini Olympics, 

creating head wreaths and some traditional Greek food tasting. (we will check for any food 

allergies). There is no cost associated with this event. 

We would really like all children to be in costume on this day although it is 

not necessary to purchase any outfits. Instead, please use clothes you 

already have or can borrow to create your costume. Please see the 

pictures for inspiration. Costumes do not need to be 100% accurate and 

bed sheets are welcome!  

Please do ask if you have any questions.   

Kind regards,   

 

 

 

Miss Rana and Mr Morris  

Year 5 Team  

 

  


